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To: Dartmouth Health System Providers
       
From:   Lynn A. Brunelle, PhD, DABCC, Assistant Director of Clinical Chemistry
	   Sarah E. Labore, MLS (ASCP)CM, Chemistry and Night Shift Supervisor
                
Date: 12/26/2024	
      
Re:   Testing Restored – Anti-Mullerian Hormone       

Situation

In-house testing for Anti-Mullerian hormone (AMH) has resumed.

Background and Assessment

Additional reagents and calibrator have arrived and in-house testing has resumed.

Recommendation

Providers should expect resumption of normal in-house turnaround times for AMH testing.



For questions or additional information, please contact:

lynn.a.brunelle@hitchcock.org or the Chemistry Director on call at 8139.
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